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DIARY DATES
	THURSDAY 5TH DECEMBER
	CHRISTMAS FAIR – 6-8PM

	FRIDAY 6TH DECEMBER
	MACASTORY PANTOMIME – WEAR YOUR CHRISTMAS JUMPER

	TUESDAY 10TH DECEMBER
	P3 CLASS OUTING TO VICTORIAN CLASSROOM – 9AM-2PM

	WEDNESDAY 11TH DECEMBER
	SCHOOL CHRISTMAS LUNCH – WEAR YOUR CHRISTMAS JUMPER

	FRIDAY 13TH DECEMBER
	P3 RECONCILIATION REHEARSAL 10AM – 12PM

	
	CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY – WEAR YOUR CHRISTMAS JUMPER

	SUNDAY 15TH DECEMBER
	RECONCILIATION SERVICE 5PM ST MATTHEW’S CHURCH FIRST CONFESSIONS

	MONDAY 16TH DECEMBER
	DRUMMING WORKSHOPS – P2, P3, P4, P5

	TUESDAY 17TH DECEMBER
	P6 & P7 CHRISTMAS PARTY 1.30-3PM

	WEDNESDAY 18TH DECEMBER
	P1 & P2 NATIVITY 2PM AND 7PM 

	THURSDAY 19TH DECEMBER
	P4 & P5 PARTY 9-10.30AM

P1, P2, P3 PARTY 1.30-3PM

NURSERY PARTY AM AND SING A LONG WITH PARENTS AND CARERS 2.30-3PM

	FRIDAY 20TH DECEMBER
	***CHANGE OF TIME***

 CHRISTINGLE CAROL SERVICE 11.00 AM ALL WELCOME

SCHOOL CLOSES 12 NOON FOR CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS

	23RD – 3RD JANUARY
	SCHOOL HOLIDAY

	MONDAY 6TH JANUARY 2020
	IN SERVICE DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS

	TUESDAY 7TH JANUARY
	ALL RESUME


Each class will be hosting a “SHOWCASING THE LEARNING” event to give you the chance to find out more about how your child learns at school.  The dates are as follows:

	CLASS
	DATE
	TIME

	PRIMARY 3
	13TH DECEMBER   ***CHANGE OF TIME***
	9AM – 10PM

	PRIMARY 4
	10TH DECEMBER 
	2PM - 3PM

	PRIMARY 6
	9TH DECEMBER
	2PM – 3PM

	PRIMARY 7
	9TH DECEMBER
	2PM – 3PM



Tonight is our annual Christmas Fair from 6pm – 8pm.  Thank you to everyone for your very generous donations for Tombola, and Classroom hampers.  We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the Fair.





On Friday 6th December, Macastory will be in school performing our Christmas Pantomime.  There is no charge for this as it is being funded from the school PEF fund.  There may also be a wee treat thanks to gift vouchers kindly donated by Scotmid.   Our school Christmas Lunch is on Wednesday 11th December followed by a Christmas film.  Pupils are welcome to wear their Christmas jumpers on both of these dates but please do not buy one especially for this.  Friday 13th December is Christmas Jumper Day and pupils can again wear Christmas jumpers to school – there is not a specific collection for Save the Children but any donations will be passed on to the charity.





On Friday 13th December, our P3 pupils receiving the Sacrament of Reconciliation, will go to the Church in Rosewell for a rehearsal of their special mime.  Mrs Macaulay from St Mary’s will collect them by minibus from the school and they will return before the end of the school day at 12 noon.  The Reconciliation Service is on Sunday 15th December at 5pm in St Matthew’s Church in Rosewell for the whole Parish.


Mrs Liz Laird – Head Teacher




















The P1 Christmas Mail Room is now open and P1 will happily deliver any Christmas Cards from the post box to the classes.  Please make sure that the child’s name and class is on the envelope.  However to save the trees could we suggest that one card sent to the whole class would suffice rather than individual cards.








We are busy now in school with our Advent preparations – thank you to Laura Burnett for supplying our beautiful Advent Wreath again this year.  The links for the Parish videos detailing the craft item to be made for the Christmas Tree in the Church is on our Twitter feed.  Please help your child to prepare each week and take their item to Mass each Sunday.





The last payment for MILK MONEY is FRIDAY 13TH DECEMBER.  This is £10.03 for January to Easter or £18.19 for the remainder of the year.  Please pay using PARENT PAY.


Please pay any dinner money arrears by Friday 13th December so that all finances can be reconciled before the end of term.  If you have not yet activated your PARENT PAY  account then please do so.  Mrs Brown will issue a replacement letter and code if you require this.  PLEASE NOTE THAT IF PAYING BY CASH THIS NEEDS TO BE THE EXACT MONEY IN A NAMED ENVELOPE. CHANGE CANNOT BE GIVEN AS WE DO NOT HAVE THE NECESSARY PETTY CASH IN SCHOOL.





PARKING in the school grounds at the start and end of the day is once again on the increase.  Unless you have discussed a special case with the HT or have a disabled badge, you must not park in the school grounds.  If you do come in through the gate in the morning please close it again behind you.  This is to keep the children safe.  THIS INCLUDES THE DOUBLE YELLOW LINES WHICH CAN INCUR A PENALTY.








